
Covid-19 (Corona Virus) 
(Update 1st January 2021) 

 
Hello again to all our members and friends of OCC. 
 
The start of a New Year is finally here and although we cannot celebrate it in 
our normal way let us hope that there is light at the end of the long tunnel we 
found ourselves in during 2020. Currently however we must be patient and 
continue to stay safe. 
 
To that end I must advice you that to comply with the Governments 
instructions issued 31st December, the club and its activities must remain 
closed for the near future. We will of course reassess this position as soon as 
the Government revises its position.  
 
May I take this opportunity on behalf of the committee and myself, to wish 
you all a Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you again at OCC when 
we can open once again. In the meantime, please stay safe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathryn Springfield 

Acting Commodore 


